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Investigating the referral patterns to allied health by 
Neurologists and General Practitioners in New South Wales 

for people with Parkinson’s Disease   
 

We are conducting a research study about when and why doctors refer their 
patients with Parkinson’s disease in NSW to allied health. 
 
We are seeking Movement disorder specialists, Neurologists and  
General Practitioners to be involved in this study.  
 
Taking part in this study will involve: 

• Filling in a short demographic questionnaire (5mins) 

• Participating in either a semi-structured interview (~30mins) or focus group 
(~45mins) based on your preference 

 
This study is being conducted by a team of researchers from the University of 
Sydney as part of the basis of Ms Cassandra Wong’s Doctor of Philosophy 
(Medicine and Health) studies, supervised by Dr Serene Paul, Prof Sarah Dennis 
and A/Prof Natalie Allen.  
 
If you would like further information about this study, please contact:  
Ms Cassandra Wong 
Phone: 0430 112 366 
Email: cassandra.m.wong@sydney.edu.au   

Dr Serene Paul 
Email: serene.paul@sydney.edu.au   

 
To take part in this study, please scan the QR code below or click this link: 
https://sydney.au1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3XenN5SLzuYIyQC 

 
 

This study has been approved by the Human Research Ethics Committee (HREC) of 
The University of Sydney (2022/668). 
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